April 16, 2021

Scott A. McMillan The McMillan Law Firm 4670 Nebo Drive, Suite 200 La Mesa, California 91941-5230

Dear Mr. McMillan:

I am writing to inform you that the San Francisco Department of Elections requires a 14-day extension to respond to your request for records received on April 7, 2021, and entitled *Demand for Inspection or Production of Public Records Numbers* 1 -69. The Department will provide responses on May 2, 2021.

The basis for the extension is the Department must collect the records and also must consult with other public agencies that have a substantial interest in the information associated with these requests.

Respectfully,

John Arntz, Director